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Dear Parents and Guardians,
We are thrilled to inform you that the end of SATs is upon us, and we want to take a moment to celebrate the hard work, dedication, and resilience our Year 6 students have shown during this time.
As a special treat for all their effort, we have planned an exciting end-of-SATs celebration on Friday 16th May 2025. The highlight of the day will be a water fight! It will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to unwind, have fun, and enjoy the beautiful weather after weeks of intense revision.
Important Details:
· Change of clothes: Please ensure your child brings a change of clothes for the water fight.
· Towel: It’s also a good idea to send in a towel so your child can dry off afterwards.
We want this day to be filled with fun, laughter, and celebration of all the hard work they've put in. Please remind your child to come prepared and excited for an afternoon of enjoyment!
Thank you again for your continued support throughout this year.
Yours sincerely. 


Mrs S Henery and Mrs Freer 
Y6 Teachers 
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